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Tioweró:ton survey launched 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Enníska/February 2020) The Tioweró:ton 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is seeking 
community feedback to assist with the planning and ongoing 
management of the Tioweró:ton Territory.  
 
Kahnawa'kehró:non and Kanehsata'kehró:non are welcome to 
take a survey until Monday, February 10th at 12 noon by 
clicking here.  
 
"The feedback we receive is crucial, as it will help us 
understand what community members value about Tioweró:ton 
and the challenges faced," said Tioweró:ton Manager Tara 
McComber. 
 
The survey is an additional feedback outlet for those who were 
unable to attend the Community Consultation held on January 
25th. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Justus Polson-Lahache 
Communications Officer, 
Promotions 
450- 632-7500 ext 63235 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YGWGKTY

